
Castles League News and gossip. 

13th November 2018. –  

I’m just posting ‘version 2’ of the October tables to add those whose scores arrived a little later 

than the others. We are half way through November and even I have entered a score for this 

current month. All that remains is to add “enjoy your shooting” and we will, hopefully, have a 

few ‘first scores’ to report early in December? 

8th November 2018. –  

The first draft of the first table set is now here. With 180 entries already I’m hoping that we 

expand over the winter. Everyone has been placed in a starting division and I notice a few who 

are teetering on the top of the ladder already. One extra point from that ‘first score’ number 

that hints at the chance of a move. 

As I have done in other years, you have a ‘where-am-I’ list for you to locate your division and, of 

course, this gossip page. As we enter November you now know exactly where you are and what 

you need to aim for to progress further. So for now “Good Shooting”. 


